
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPOINT Adey Teshager to the At-Large 6 Seat on the Contra Costa Commission for
Women and Girls for a term ending February 28, 2026, as recommended by the Family and
Human Services Committee. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Contra Costa Commission for Women and Girls (CCCWG) was formed to educate the
community and advise the Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors on issues relating to
the changing social and economic conditions of women in the County, with particular
emphasis on the economically disadvantaged. The Commission's mission is, “to improve
the economic status, social welfare, and overall quality of life for women in Contra Costa
County.” The Commission consists of 15 members and one Alternate At-Large member
including: five district representatives (one from each supervisorial district), ten At-Large
members, and one Alternate. At the September 26, 2022 Family and Human Services
Committee meeting, the Committee recommended the appointment of Adey Teshager to the
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Action of Board On:   10/11/2022 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Lara DeLaney, (925)
655-2057

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    October  11, 2022 
Monica Nino, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc:

C. 15

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: FAMILY & HUMAN SERVICES COMMITTEE

Date: October  11, 2022

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Appointment to the Contra Costa Commission for Women and Girls



At-Large 6 Seat on the CCCWG for a term expiring February 28, 2026. 



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
Failure to appoint a member is likely to reduce public participation in advising policy
development.

ATTACHMENTS
A. Teshager Application Redacted 
CCCWG Roster 


